MEMBERS AND VISITORS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE MEETING OF

Progressive Episcopalians of Pittsburgh

June 17, 2013, at 7:00 PM

in the Refectory of Calvary Episcopal Church 315 Shady Avenue Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania



A Panel Discussion on the State of the Diocese

PANELISTS

Andrew Roman, Esq. Chancellor

Joan Gundersen, Ph.D.

Archivist and Administrator for Property

The Rev. Nancy Chalfant-Walker
Member, Sexuality Dialogue Team • Rector, St. Stephen's, Wilkinsburg

The Rev. Kris McInnis

Member, Commission on Ministry • Priest-in-Charge, St. David's, Peters Twp.

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: info@progressiveepiscopalians.org

